51 ELYSLIMEDY SUHOHE

ST. EDMUND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

115 Beaconsfield Blvd., Beaconsfield, Quebec HOW 378
Tel.: (514) 697-7621 Fax: (514) 697-7961
www.lbpsb.qgc.ca

October 11, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope you had a great weekend. Here’s what’s going on this week.

Date Event Details
Oct. 10 Thanksgiving Holiday School Closed. Daycare Closed.
Oct. 11 PPO/Home and School 7:00 pm in person at St. Edmund in the library. All
Meeting parents are welcome!
Oct. 12 Kindergarten Eco Museum The Eco Museum will be visiting the kindergarten classes
Presentation at St. Edmund.
Oct. 14 Teachers’ Convention School Closed. Daycare Closed.

Additional Info:
PPO/Home and School:

Next PPO/H&S Meeting: Tuesday October 11th @ 7:00 pm in person at St. Edmund (in the
library). All parents are welcome!

Movie Night

The PPO/H&S is so happy to announce that our MOVIE NIGHT IS BACK!! Join us November 4th
at 6:30pm (doors open at 6pm) in the gym for Friday Movie Night at school! See poster for

additional details and information on how to order your tickets and food! Don't wait, Space &
is limited!

Fall Weather: The weather outside is changing, please plan accordingly.


http://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/

Arrival/Drop Off: Please be sure to remain parked until 8:00am if you drop off at the gate.
Please try to have children arrive before 8:00am. Late arrivals are very stressful for students and
disruptive to the class.

Mozaik Instruction for Parents. Please see the link should you require guidanceLink - Mozaik
Portal for Parents - Instructions in 11 Languages - including Ukrainian

School Photo Retakes:

School Photo retakes will be rescheduled for early November. Date TBC. If you would like to
have retakes done due to absences, etc, please contact Ms. Daniela at dcorsi@Ibpsb.gc.ca. If
you are doing retakes and you already have a proof with a barcode, it is essential that you bring
that to your shoot. Students wishing to have retakes done must register with Ms. Daniella by
October 21st.

School Volunteers: Parents wishing to volunteer for sporting events, field trips or in the school
in various capacities must be on the approved list of volunteers. To be added to that list, parents
must complete and submit a judicial declaration to the main office. The form can be found on
the school website in the Parents/Volunteers section. It is good for three years and is
completely confidential. Please bring all forms to the main office.

Upcoming Events:

Date: Event Details

Oct. 19 Cross Country Run Grades 4,5 &6

Oct. 17 BHS Music Visit at St. Edmund Grades 4,5 &6

Oct. 28 Grade 6 Enrichment Exam Deadline to register your grade 6 student should you
Registration Deadline wish for your child to write the exam. Please see the
email form the LBPSB sent on September 2, 2022 for
more information.

Oct. 31 Halloween Fun Stay tuned for more details to follow shortly.
Nov. 4 Movie Night Stay tuned for more information from PPO/Home &
School.

Have an amazing week!
Melissa
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